
Brand Identity

Celebrating the cinematic, theatrical and  
art deco style inherent in the area



Dear Neighbour,

We are taking action to ensure the works on site at 
Holloway Park do not damage any of the surrounding 
plants and trees in private gardens or communal 
areas. This work will mean us installing a 1.5 metre 
retaining wall on our side of the boundary to ensure 
existing roots are not damaged. This retaining wall 
will not be visible from your home.

Where there are plants or trees overhanging the 
boundary, these may need to be carefully pruned to 
ensure access is possible for these works – this will 
only be done as and when the London Borough of 
Islington Tree Officer is happy that no lasting damage 
will be done or nesting birds disturbed. 

We do not need to access your property to carry out 
the work. 

If you have any questions please contact us on the 
details below.

Kind regards

London Square Construction Team

0333 666 0104  
Hollowayparkinfo@Londonsquare.co.uk


